
CITY OF COOS BAY 
PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES 

Tuesday, January 18, 2005 
6 p.m. Manager’s Conference Room 

Coos Bay City Hall 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 

COMMISSIONERS:  Chairman Bruce Harlan, Commissioners Rex Miller, Mark Daily, 
Jeff Marineau, Jim Berg and Chris Coles 

 
STAFF:    Laura Barron, Planning Administrator 
 
APPLICANTS:  Hilary Baker, Anthony Locati, Bob Sasanoff, Barbara Robson and 

Mike Vaughan 
 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to interview applicants for the four (4) openings on the  
Historic Design Review Committee.  Hilary Baker, Anthony Locati and Bob Sasanoff 
are requesting reappointment to the Committee.  
 
The Planning Commission interviewed the applicants.  Following a discussion the  
following applicants were unanimously recommended for appointment/reappointment to  
the Committee: Hilary Baker, Anthony Locati, Bob Sasanoff and Mike Vaughan.  
 
ADJOURNEMENT:  7:30 P.M. 
 
 
      __________________________ 
      Bruce Harlan, Chairman 
      Planning Commission 
      City of Coos Bay 
      Coos County, Oregon 
 
ATTEST:    ________________________ 
                 Laura Barron 
                 Planning Administrator   
  
      APPROVED AS SUBMITTED 2-8-05 
    


